
West Bend Kettle Trailblazers

January 11, 2023

Cork and Barrel

President-Pat Groth

Meeting called to order at 7pm.

● The Treasurer’s Report-

▪ The current balance of the bank account is $21,916.38.

● We received $266 in tips at Newburg Picnic.

▪ The Treasurer's Report was accepted by Harley and Adam.

Old Business-

o Trails-

▪ Everything should be put in except for a couple trails.

▪ We have some signs that need to get picked up. John Falk will take care of

getting them. We definitely need blazers and arrows.

▪ The Eisenbahn Trail is extending into Barton. You can now snowmobile up to

HWY 144 . It is within walking distance from the resturants in town. There is a

bunch of parking.

o Billing-

▪ All billing is to go to Travis Prindl please message him with time, equipment, and

number of people. Contact him at travisprindl@gmail.com.

▪ THE MORE WE BILL THE MORE WE GET BACK!!!

o Fundraising-

▪ We have a license and could do it but no one has ideas at the moment.

▪ Another idea is we could get sponsors on our sign board and put it on the float.

● Becca has a hook up for the sign boards.

● We could use the sign boards for the float.

● Bob, Craig, Mark and John on the committee

o Bowl-a-thon is on March 4. This is a charity event for the West Bend Dive team. This

event has always been a lot of fun and there are a lot of cool raffles.

▪ We are going to sign up for a couple of lanes.

mailto:travisprindl@gmail.com


▪ Mike, Tiff, and John are signed up for bowling. If you would like to join, feel free

to message Tiff so we can get a list together.

o Landowners Dinner-

▪ We booked the Fillmore Turner for April 14th.

▪ We Eden Meat Marketing booked and will decide the menu in the future.

● The starting rate is $11.79 per person. That comes with 2 entrees, 2

sides or salads and dinner rolls. This also includes basic silverware.

● They need to know our menu and head count one month in advance

and have the payment 5 days prior.

▪ Clint, Pat, Craig, and Tiff for the committee.

● We will look into cheese boxes, but they will likely be pretty expensive. If

you have any ideas for some sponsors that would be great.

o Club Trip-

▪ The Carter Trip is January 26-29. We can’t get a hold of Carter at the moment.

Bill booked 8 rooms at the North Star Mohican Casino in Bowler, WI.

● There are 8 rooms available.  Contact Bill (262)208-9167.

● Bad Habits Band will be there on Saturday.

▪ Beaver Lodge has 8 rooms for Feb 16-19.

● They have a full service bar. Will have a bigger menu by the time we get

there.

▪ Brent suggested the Four Seasons in Pembine for the 2023- 2024 season trip.

● If you would be interested we can pick a date and start making

reservations.

● Ruffed Grouse Lodge in Phillips, WI is another option.

o County Report

▪ We could get a potential fuel reimbursement.

▪ Mike and John will be there.

o Groomer

▪ The groomer is good/ready to go.

The next meeting will be held on February 1, 2023 at 6:45 pm at West Bend Lakes Golf Course.




